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Lunds & Byerlys Voluntary Recalls L&B Thai Peanut Pasta Salad 

 
EDINA, Minn., July 28, 2025 – Lunds & Byerlys is voluntarily recalling a batch of its Thai Peanut 
Pasta Salad with Chicken as pecans were inadvertently used instead of peanuts. 
 
This batch would have been available for purchase in the deli service case from July 25-27 at all 
Lunds & Byerlys stores throughout the Twin Cities and surrounding area. 
 

 Brand Name & Description  UPC Sold On Date 

L&B Thai Peanut Pasta Salad with Chicken  26719700000 Friday, July 25, 2025 
Saturday, July 26, 2025 
Sunday, July 27, 2025 

 
No illnesses have been reported to date in connection with this recall. This product concern was 
first noticed by a store employee, and they notified the company’s Quality Assurance team. 
 
If a customer purchased the impacted product, they are encouraged to return it to any  
Lunds & Byerlys for a full refund (no receipt required) or destroy the product immediately. 
 
For additional questions, customers can call Lunds & Byerlys Customer Service at 952-548-1400 
Monday through Sunday from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. 
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